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7th March 2025 

  This Week in the EYFS   
In Nursery we are marching into March and welcoming the Spring 
days ahead. We read ‘Pancakes, Pancakes!’ by Eric Carle and on 

Shrove Tuesday we enjoyed eating a pancake at the Pancake Café in 
Sun Class. We also wrote a recipe for pancakes and drew a pancake 
with our favourite topping. Our ‘word of the week’ has been ‘rhyme’. 
We have been learning to identify rhyming words in texts and have 

begun to be able to generate our own rhyming strings. We learned a 
rhyme about pancakes. We have added Mm to the letters that we can 

name and sound in our phonic knowledge.  

                                                      
 

Reception Classes have had a busy week in and out of school. At the 
beginning of the week they went to the Bow Idea Store to learn about 

libraries and hear a story. They have also been learning to sew and 
weave as they are making their own bookmarks in design & 

technology. This week has been a revision week in phonics of all the 
long vowel digraphs and trigraphs. In mathematics they have been 

exploring the numbers 9 and 10.  
   

On Thursday we marked  World Book Day with a parade through the 
EYFS garden, dressed up as book characters. We celebrated reading 
throughout the school day and our celebrations also included a visit to 

Bard Books on Roman Road to exchange our book vouchers. 
 

Events & Celebrations 
We are going to have some very 

special visitors in the EYFS!!! They 
will be arriving on  

Monday 17th March.  
 

 On Friday 21st March we will be 
supporting Comic Relief by 
celebrating ‘Red Nose Day’! 

 
 
 

 

Easter 
The Easter holiday will be from 

Monday 7th– Tuesday 22nd  April.  
Back to school on Wednesday 23rd   

 
 
 

Parent Meetings 
We will be holding our second 

parent meeting of the year next 
week. A Google document to 

facilitate this was available online 
and you should have received 

confirmation of the date and time of 
your appointment. If you have not 
yet booked an appointment please 
speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 
Your ten minute appointment with 
your child’s teacher will take place 
after school hours on Monday 10th 
& Tuesday 11th March. In addition 

Sun Nursery parents are able to 
book appointments throughout the 

day on Thursday 13th March. 

Clothing, Water Bottles & Lost Property 
If you are planning to order some new school uniform for your child 
from MyClothing https://myclothing.com/  you can use this code for a 
10% discount:  UNIFORM10% Expires 31/03/2025 Please also 

remember we have lots of pre-loved uniform in the room near the office 
for bargain prices, or free if you need it. 

Help! 
We have run out of our supplies of spare clothes – especially leggings, 

jogging bottoms, trousers and socks – to change children into if they 
get wet. Many children do not have their changing bags in school when 

staff come to change them. This is distressing for children and time 
consuming for adults as we try to find something that fits them.  

We would also welcome donations of these items.  
 

Children should continue to bring a water bottle into school every day.  
All personal property should be labelled clearly with your child’s  

name and class! 
It will help us to help your child to learn to look after 

 their property.  
 

Friday is non-uniform day at Chisenhale Primary School! 
  

Junk Modelling Materials Please! 
Our children are enthusiastic 

creators. We would particularly 
welcome donations of the  

following items: 
 

 Plastic bottles (all sizes) 

 Egg boxes 

 Cartons & boxes 

 Tubes e.g kitchen towel  

 Yoghurt pots & tubs 

 Plastic lids and bottle tops 

Ramadan Mubarak 

to all our families 

and children. 

https://myclothing.com/

